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The International Monetary Fund visits the Nachtigal construction site

NHPC presents the Nachtigal project to the IMF

On a visit in Cameroon, a delegation from the 

International Monetary Fund (IMF) visited the Nachtigal 

hydroelectric facility construction site on the 5th of 

October 2024.

The visit included two highlights :

- A visit to NHPC's Public Information Centre, where 

the company (missions, shareholders, financing 

structure) and the Nachtigal project (industrial, 

environmental and social ambitions) were 

presented,

- A guided tour of the Nachtigal construction site led 

by Deputy Managing Director of NHPC, where they 

were able to witness the project’s progress, 

completed at 97% at the end of September.

This visit was an opportunity for NHPC and the IMF to 

discuss the contribution of the Nachtigal project to 

Cameroon's energy sector. 

Presentation of the company and the Nachtigal project

About the International Monetary Fund (IMF) 

Created in 1944, the International Monetary Fund is a 

major financial agency of the United Nations, and an 

international financial institution funded by 190 

member countries, including the State of Cameroon, 

which is one of the Nachtigal project’s shareholders. 

The IMF has three critical missions: furthering 

international monetary cooperation, encouraging the 

expansion of trade and economic growth, and 

discouraging policies that would harm prosperity.

The IMF delegation in the Nachtigal control room
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